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Dear Parents 1% February 2024
Re: Fitness Fun Club - Thursdays, 3.30pm - 4.30pm

A few weeks ago I surveyed the out of school activities our KS2 children were doing outside of the clubs
run by school. We asked them to list the clubs and adult led training sessions etc that they did. The
results were quite interesting with lots of children very busy in the evenings and many taking part in
music, acting, brownies and sporting activities. Some children concentrated more on physical activity
whilst some seemed to prefer the arts. Only a few children did no out of school activities at all but may
have done them in the past or even be thinking of doing some in the future.

With this in mind we would like to invite your child __________________ to take part in a club to be
held on Thursdays after school which will be run by Burnley FC with the aim to encourage those
children not in any sports clubs to get active and get involved. The sessions will be designed with fun in
mind whilst also getting the children running around and getting more physically active.

School is not suggesting that your child is physically unfit, lazy or not motivated. We know that some
children do activities such as swimming at the weekend or running which are not formal training or
part of a planned session. This club will be an addition to their physical health and may show them
different ways of keeping fit.

The cost for the 6 weeks will be a heavily subsidised £15.00 which works out at £2.50 per week.
Payment can be made on Parentpay once a place for your child has been confirmed. If you would like
your child to attend the sessions please complete the slip below and send back to school by Monday 5*
February.

Any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Best wishes,
Elizabeth Maskell, Headteacher

Fitness Fun Club — Thursdays, 3.30pm - 4.30pm

I consent to my child taking part in the above event.

please complete and send back to school by Monday 5% February.

Signed Date

Headteacher Elizabeth Maskell
B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H.




